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STATEMENT OF CANDIDATE FOR 
SOUTH PLACER MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT, WARD 2 

Name: WILLIAM J. DICKINSON                                              Age: 68 
Occupation: South Placer MUD Director/Retired 

Education and Qualifications:  
It has been my pleasure to serve you on the South Placer Municipal 
Utility District (SPMUD) Board of Directors for the last fifteen years. My 
education (BA Economics) and experience (over thirty years managing 
and consulting with public utilities) has helped me effectively oversee 
our local sewer district and protect your interests.  

SPMUD is financially secure and provides excellent service at very low 
cost when compared to other sewer utilities. To assist with planned 
development of our community, we utilize fees paid by developers to 
extend trunk sewer lines within the SPMUD service area. We 
continually improve techniques for efficient maintenance and 
replacement of older sewer lines, pump stations and treatment 
facilities. Our goal is to excel at customer service and remain open and 
accountable for our actions.  

If elected to another term, I will work cooperatively with the other four 
Directors to plan for long-term needs while maintaining fiscal restraint. 
Please feel free to contact me with any comments or concerns 
regarding service provided by the South Placer MUD. 

STATEMENT OF CANDIDATE FOR 
SOUTH PLACER MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT, WARD 2 

Name: JERRY SIMMONS                                                          
Occupation: School Attorney 

Education and Qualifications:  
The South Placer Municipal Utility District runs the sewers in the City 
of Rocklin. It has increased rates without regard for the impacts on 
businesses and residents. While increasing rates, it is sitting on tens of 
millions of dollars in reserves which have been earning almost no 
interest. I will work to reign in these cost increases and turn this agency 
into a cost reducer for Rocklin residents.  

The agency should explore expanding its mission to provide lower cost 
electricity to city residents. Roseville has much lower electric rates 
through public power, and all of us could benefit if this agency 
replicated their success.  

My wife Cindy and I met at Harvard University and have made our 
home in Rocklin for 20 years, currently residing in Whitney Ranch. Our 
boys attend Rocklin public schools. I previously represented Rocklin 
residents on the Sierra College Board of Trustees. Currently, I serve as 
legal counsel for local public schools.  

Assemblyman Kevin Kiley, Mayor Bill Halldin, Councilmember Greg 
Janda and former Mayor Joe Patterson all agree that I am the best 
candidate to turn this agency around. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at 916-803-5675. 
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